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Dear Editor 

 

We re-submit the review entitled "Cardiovascular risk across the histological 

spectrum and the clinical manifestations of non-alcoholic fatty liver disease: an 

update" after your invitation (Manuscript ID: 16527), revised according to the 

suggestions of the Reviewers, for your consideration for publication in the World 

Journal of Gastroenterology. 

The review has original information neither published nor submitted for publication 

elsewhere. 

All authors have actively participated in the design of the review and in writing it. 

 

Best regards 

 

D.P. Mikhailidis, MD, FFPM, FRCP, FRCPath 


